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UPDATED SOCIAL MEDIA ACCOUNTS OF THE EMBASSY 

 
The Embassy has updated its social media accounts in line with the Department of Foreign 
Affairs Philippines’ efforts to strengthen its online branding and boost its reach to Twitter and 
Instagram audiences.  
 
Starting 31 January 2019, please Follow Us on the following social media accounts: 
 
 

    Philippine Embassy in Russia 
 FACEBOOK  @PHLinRussia 
    https://www.facebook.com/pg/PHLinRussia 
   Philippine Consular Moscow 
   @moscowpeconsular 
   https://www.facebook.com/moscowpeconsular/ 

 
  
 INSTAGRAM  Philippine Embassy in Russia 
   @PHLinRussia 
   https://www.instagram.com/phlinrussia 

 
 

 TWITTER  Philippine Embassy in Russia 
   @PHLinRussia 

    https://twitter.com/phlinrussia 
 
 
Our social media platforms are intended to disseminate information to the general public and 
respond to inquiries and requests for assistance from Overseas Filipinos in Russia, Armenia, 
Belarus and Kazakhstan.  
 
  
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

 


